
As we close out our 24-25 school year, we are filled with excitement both about the progress we

made as a campus this year and also about the anticipated growth and success that our 25-26

school year will bring. We have some incredible initiatives that we feel will bring great outcomes

for our ES/MS campus next year!

🪪New Staff: We are excited to welcome two new assistant principals to our team who both bring

their own strengths and talents to an already incredible leadership team. We believe these two

individuals will bring added value to our campus with their unique and individual experiences.

🤝Leadership Realignment: At the ES/MS campus, we have made the decision to move to a

vertically aligned, content-based leadership structure, where each AP will support one content,

grades 5-8. We believe this alignment will lend itself to greater vertical alignment and help address

gaps in learning early on for our students.

🎯IXL Implementation: We are thrilled to implement the use of IXL into our live and asynchronous

instruction to help bridge the gaps in learning for our students. Our team has worked to brainstorm

ideas for how to best integrate IXL into our everyday practices so that students have an additional

layer of support and scaffolding so they can master their grade level TEKS.

🧩Intervention: The ES/MS leadership team has been working all summer with the Aspire team to

brainstorm ideas for how to best leverage intervention to help our students be successful.

Together, we have worked to create a push-in model of support that we feel will greatly benefit our

most vulnerable, at-risk students.

📖Curriculum improvements: Our curriculum and instruction team has worked tirelessly to prepare

for our new courses and we are extremely excited to continue the process of working together to

create courses that will challenge our students’ thinking and foster academic achievement for all.

We believe our courses will be rigorous but fully accessible for students so that every student can

successfully master their grade level TEKS.



🧭 Revamped Mission and Vision: The ES/MS leadership team in partnership with the staff have

worked to revamp the mission and vision for our campus so that our work will be laser focused

and aligned with the overall mission and vision of TVAH. At TVAH elementary and middle school,

we believe that every Bobcat can succeed and to support this we will adhere to the following:

Mission: Inspire curiosity, cultivate growth, and empower every Bobcat to achieve greatness.

Vision: Every Bobcat. Every. Single. Day.

Campus Theme: One Vision. One Mission. One Purpose. One Team.

Overall, we are incredibly excited about all the changes coming our way at the ES/MS campus. We

are fully devoted to ensuring an amazing academic journey for the students and families we serve.

This year, we will lean into our new mission and vision and unite around our campus theme to

ensure every student is supported and on track for academic success.

As we prepare to launch into a new school year, we’re filled with

excitement and momentum. Our team is finalizing the August

professional development schedule, and we look forward to

engaging sessions that will help us start strong.

Before we look ahead, it’s important to recognize and celebrate the

significant accomplishments we achieved in the 2024–2025 school

year. Thanks to the hard work and dedication of our staff and

students, we are proud to report:

A 21-point increase in College, Career, and Military Readiness (CCMR).

An increase in course passing rates across all high school grade levels.

Improved graduation rates and expanded pathways to graduation through innovative

programming and student-centered support.

Our very own student, Isla, became a National Champion by winning the national cookoff!

These successes are a direct result of our commitment to excellence, equity, and growth for every

student. We can’t wait to see what we’ll accomplish together in the year ahead. Let’s make 2025–

2026 another outstanding year!

As we finalize preparations for VPD, our Special Education team is

energized and ready to launch into a strong 2025–2026 school year.

We’re focused on ensuring every staff member feels supported as

we roll out exciting new tools and systems that will enhance our

ability to serve all Bobcats.

Key Highlights:

✅ VPD Planning: Final sessions are focused on collaboration,

support, and readiness for the year ahead.



📚 New Program Rollouts: Canvas, PowerSchool, and PowerScheduler are set to streamline

communication, scheduling, and instructional delivery.

🤝 Team Collaboration: Ongoing planning with all Special Programs teams ensures every

learner receives the right level of support.

🎯 Goal Setting: Each instructional team member is creating personal goals aligned with

TVAH’s overall mission and vision.

🚀 Looking Ahead: We’re excited for another year of growth, innovation, and student success

in 2025–2026!

Together, we’re building a stronger foundation for every learner to thrive. Let’s make it a great year!

Texas Career and College Prep Update 🎓✨
Planning for an Exciting 2025–2026 School Year!

🎉 Welcome to Our New and Returning Staff!

We are thrilled to kick off preparations for the 2025–2026 school year! This month, we’re excited to

welcome five new team members who will officially begin on July 21st, followed by our returning

staff on July 28th. We can’t wait to see the energy and ideas everyone brings to the table!

🧠 Two Weeks of Virtual Professional Development

Our staff will engage in two weeks of virtual professional development designed to equip us with

the tools and knowledge to make this year a success. Topics include:

Canvas: Enhancing our digital learning environment

PowerSchool: Streamlining student information and communication

AI Integration: Exploring innovative ways to support teaching and learning

Campus Updates: Staying informed and aligned as a team

🚀 Embracing New Platforms

We’re making exciting transitions to new platforms that will open up more opportunities for our

students. These changes are part of our ongoing commitment to innovation and excellence in

education.

💬 Stay Connected

We’ll continue to share updates, resources, and celebrations throughout the year. Thank you for

being part of the Texas Career and College Prep community!

The Counseling Department will be back for Virtual Professional Development on July 24th and

25th. Our days will be filled with team building and updates for the 24/25 school year. The captains

are working on evaluating the new alphabet splits based on returning students and new

enrollments. We are adding additional counseling positions this year - one in the high school

special education pod, three in the high school general education pod, and one in the middle

school pod. Our trainers are excited to get them onboarded and ready to join the team!!

This month counselors will be jumping right in with scheduling the new students who are already

approved for enrollment and are anxiously awaiting their records to start flowing through TREX.

Counselors are already reaching out to get their course selections and excited to welcome our

new groups. We are so excited to meet our new Bobcats!



Summer is busy for our Title 1 team! We've reviewed campus needs and focused on campus

improvements to impact student learning!

Curriculum & Instruction

Curriculum Coordinators returned to office on 7/15. They are working on setting up 3-8 core

courses and EOC courses for this school year. Our focus is on reviewing courses for any changes

that were made in the transition to Canvas, documenting course set up processes to share with

teachers, and developing relationships with Department Chairs. As we work closely with campus

administrators to finalize grading policies, we will begin working on developing campus

assessment teams to develop bi-weekly common assessments in IXL.

Behavior

The Behavior Campus is enthusiastic about the upcoming school year and the opportunities for

continued growth. We look forward to leveraging the support of the Bridge Campus to enhance our

progress and strengthen our practices. Together, we are committed to creating a positive and

impactful learning environment for our students.

Parent Engagement

We continue to engage families through activities, scavenger hunts, and bingo challenges! As we

gear up for the start of the year, we are excited to welcome our families!

Waivers

#83677

Basic Courses - submitted to TEA on July 21, 2025.

#83791

Dual Credit Courses - submitted to TEA on July 21, 2025.

#83792

Advanced Placement Courses - pending College Board letters before submitting to TEA.

Annual Notification of Intent - on hold until TXVSN updates the document.

TXVSN Receiver Agreement - submitted to TXVSN on July 21, 2025.

Seats allocated to students who have applied for enrollment through K12 = 20,639 (as of 7/21/25).

Hallsville ISD TVAH campus student enrollment = 17,753 (as of 7/21/25).
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